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Background: The Prima Deshecha Landfill (landfill), located at 32250 Avenida La Pata, San Juan Capistrano, is a solid 
waste landfill owned by the County of Orange and operated by OC Waste & Recycling (OCWR).  In November 2001, the 
Orange County Board of Supervisors approved Final Environmental Impact Report (EIR) 575 for the development of 
the landfill through build-out. The two approved landfill development areas are designated Zone 1 and Zone 4. In 
compliance with the California Environmental Quality Act (CEQA), OCWR will be preparing a Supplemental EIR 
(SEIR) to analyze construction projects in the Zone 4 landfilling area that were not previously analyzed in Final EIR 575. 
In addition, OCWR will analyze the potential impacts associated with both construction and operation of a fully enclosed 
organic waste recycling facility, thereby helping the County and incorporated cities meet state mandated organic waste 
diversions recycling goals.

Public Information Meeting: OCWR invites community members to attend a virtual information meeting to learn more 
about the SEIR being prepared for the Prima Deshecha Landfill and to provide comments on the project. Staff will be 
available to provide information and answer questions regarding the SEIR process and the project components that 
will be analyzed in the SEIR. For meeting details, visit oclandfills.com/events.

Contact Information
Kevin Gaxiola
Communications Specialist 
714–380–9641  
Kevin.Gaxiola@ocwr.ocgov.com 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING 
Thursday, July 30, 2020
6 – 8 P.M.
    → Visit oclandfills.com/events for virtual meeting details

VIRTUAL PUBLIC INFORMATION MEETING NOTICE
Supplemental EIR No. 2 to Final EIR 575 for the Prima Deshecha General Development Plan 
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Supplemental EIR No. 2 to Final EIR 575 for the Prima Deshecha General Development Plan

At-a-Glance Frequently Asked Questions: 

Q: What is the purpose of this public information meeting?
A: To inform the public about the proposed project and SEIR process, and to provide a forum to discuss 

the changes.  

Q: Is the landfill expanding? 
A: No, the landfill property is not expanding. The changes allowed by the SEIR will result in 

additional waste management uses being provided on property already designated for future 
landfill development. 

Q: Why should I attend the meeting?
A: It provides an opportunity for you to learn more about the SEIR and the landfill, and to connect with 

OC Waste & Recycling team members on any questions you may have. 

Q: Where can I find the virtual meeting details?
A: Visit oclandfills.com/events for meeting information.
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